
KURE BEACH 

SHORELINE PARKING AND ACCESS COMMITTEE 

JULY 2, 2013 

The meeting was called to order at 5”00 PM at the Town Hall with the following in attendance: 

Tony Gonsalves, Chair     Priscilla Smith, Secretary      

Jim Smith,  Co-Chair     Clifton Beasley        

Also present:  Steve Pagley, Council liaison 

By motion made, seconded and carried the minutes from the June meeting were adopted.              

By motion made, seconded and carried the agenda for the July meeting were adopted.        

There were no persons to address the Committee. 

OLD BUSINESS:- 

1. TDA involvement for parking is still on going. 

2. K Ave. sidewalk is scheduled to be done in October 

3. Coral parking is scheduled to be done after the sidewalk is finished. 

4. Withers and Ravenel to design J – E Beach accesses is waiting for the new budget. 

5. The missing handicapped sign on Atlantic Ave has been installed  

6. Signs for the lifeguard stands has been approved but parking for the lifeguards has been 

rejected. 

7. The goals for 2012 -2014 have not changed. 

8. The new signs are in the process of being installed. 

9. The new, redesigned signage has been completed. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

a.  Tony suggested that we should have polo shirts showing what committee we represent.  

He noted that at the Beach Protection Committee he made this suggestion and they will 

check out what is available, the prices, colors.  Etc. and report back.   

The meeting was adjourned at 5:35 PM.  The next scheduled meeting will be on August 6th at 

5:00 PM at the Town Hall. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Priscilla Smith 


